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ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
NOTICE OF HEARING

The Illinois Pollution Control Board gives notice of public
hearing regarding rule changes proposed by the Board an
February 20, 2025: Standards for the Placement of Limestone
Residual Materials Proposed New 35 Ill. Adm Code 70,5,
R25-21. Interested persons are invited to attend the hearings
or to submit written comments. The first Public Hearing will
be held on Thursdoy, April 17, 2025 at 1:00 PM by
videoconference between the Board Conference Room 1.508,
2520 West lies Avenue, Springfield, Illinois and Michael A.
Bilandic Building, Room N505, 160 North La Salle Street,
Chicago, Illinois. The second Public Hearing will be held on
Wednesday, June 4,2025 at 1:00 PM at the Aurora City Hall,
City Council Chamber, 44 East Downer Place, Aurora,
Illinois. The hearings are subiect to cancellation without
notice and may be confirmed by coiling the Office of the
Clerk at 312-814-3461. A copy of the proposal for public
comment is available far public inspection an the Board’s
website at jp:llwww ipcb state.ii.ust, the Clerks Office,
Pollution Control Board, 60 East Van Buren, Suite 630,
Chicago, Illinois 60605. Written public comments will be
considered if submitted to the Clerk’s Office at the address
above.

Barbara Flynn Currie,
Chairman
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AMY KOKOTT
Notary Public
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STATE OF ILLINOIS, COUNTY OF SANGAMON

The State Journal-Register, a daily newspaper of general
circulation, printed and published in Springfield, Sangamon
County, Illinois; that the publication, a copy of which is
attached hereto, was published in said newspaper in the
issues dated:

03/26/2025

That said newspaper was regularly issued and circulated on
those dates and that the fees charged are legal.

Sworn to and subscribed before on 03/25/2025
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